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MunucmepcmbBo Ha eHepzemukama
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ho
r-H BAAQAUMUP MUJIAHOB

HayvanHuk Ha noanTunyeckms KabuHeT Ha
MUHUCTBPA Ha BbHIIHUTE paboTu

OTHOCHO: MNucMo ao r-H Hatur Anuves, MUHUCTLP Ha eHepreTukata Ha Penybnuka
AzepbaligxaH

YBAXAEMM rocnoagvH MUJTIAHOB,

MpunoxeHo, Bu u3npawlam nucmo oT r-xa TemeHyxka [eTkoBa, MUHWUCTLP Ha
eHepreTukata A0 r-H Hatur AnuesB, MWUHUCTBP Ha eHepreTukaTa Ha Penybnuka
AsepbangxaH, 3a yyacTue BbB BTOpaTa MUHWUCTEpCKa cpela Ha HaasopHUs CbBeT no
npoekTa , lOXeH rasos Kophp,op“.

Monsa, nucMoTo pna 6bAe npenpaTeHO Ha agpecata NO  yCTaHOBEHUS

AunaoMaTuyecku pea.

MpeasaputenHo 6narogaps 3a oKasaHoOTO CbAeCTBUE.

Mpuno>xeHne: nucMo ~ 1 6p. Ha aHIIUICKU e3uK.
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HauanHuk Ha nonu\hwccmn Kﬁéﬁl er Ha

MUHUCTBPA Ha eHeplsg\Tan”ga
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REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

Minister of Energy

Dateﬂzt/zazméé

MR. NATIG ALIEV
Minister of Energy
Republic of Azerbaijan

DEAR MR. ALIEV,

I would like to thank you for your letter and for inviting me to attend 2" Ministerial
Meeting of the Southern Gas Corridor Advisory Council, which will be held in Baku on 29
February 2016.

Acknowledging the significance of the Advisory Council for the further advance of the
development of the Southern Gas Corridor project, I would like to inform you that I am
pleased to accept your invitation and to confirm my participation in the Meeting.

Having in mind that the first Ministerial Meeting of the Southern Gas Corridor Advisory
Council set a good start for our mutual cooperation and was very informative regarding
the implementation of the project, I highly believe that the 2" Meeting will also give an
important outcome in advancing the further development of the Southern Gas Corridor
project.

Once more, Mr. Minister Aliev, please accept assurance of my highest consideration and I
look forward to f’ﬁweeting yau and to having fruitful discussions with all participants in the
Meeting. g
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TEMENUZHKA PETKOVA

Minister of Energy
8, Triaditsa Str., Sofia 1000, Bulgaria
Phone: +359 2 9263 152
Fax: +359 2 980 76 30
www.me.government.bg
E-mail: e-energy@me.government.bg



